
The islands are home to lots of wildlife and many ground nesting birds such as oystercatchers. 
Please take care while enjoying our natural spaces to minimise disturbance to all breeding 

birds during the months of April to August.

When birds fly away, call or dive, they are asking for space!

Listen to the birds and be wise.

Follow the Sco�ish Outdoor Access Code.

To learn more scan the QR code

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland no. SC037654
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